20.

YOUTH SPONSORSHIP

The Boardresolvedto confirm its Youth Sponsorship Committee’s decision to
allocate $1,000 from the 1998/99 Youth Sponsorship Fund to enable the
attendance of two representatives from Te Kaupapa Whakaora to attend the Asian
Pacific Young Leaders’ Conference in Singapore during August, and further
agreed that this Board meet informally with representatives of Papanui High
School with a view to making submissions to the Community Services Committee

on resourcing of Te Kaupapa Whakaora.



